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To:         Honorable Fred Girod and Honorable Paul Holvey, Co-Chairs
Members, Joint Committee on Ways and Means, Subcommittee on Capital Construction
 

 

Re:         Adding Capital Funding for PSU’s Vernier Science Center to HB 5201

 

02/13/2020

 

Dear Subcommittee Members,

 

As a Portland State University Alumni Association Board Member, I am writing to express my support
for the renovation and modernization of PSU’s undergraduate science building.

As a double alum, first-generation college student, I understand the value of having a learning
environment that not only promotes learning, but also encourage creativity and innovation. We
need to provide our students with a world-class environment and facility to prepare them for the
future. It is crucial to their success to enable them with all the opportunities and tools to be
competitive in the modern economy and future workforce

The Vernier Science Center is a place where students can come together to learn, collaborate, and
innovate.

Thank you for your commitment and service to our students.

 

Sincerely,

 

Khang Tran

-- 
Khang Tran
Principal

Humanus Labs, LLC.
(503) 307 -6692
khang.tran@humanus-labs.com
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